



30th November 2018

Mr. Edward McGuire Managing Director Global Pacific Telecom Ltd Port Vila

Dear Edward,

Revocation of Global Pacific Telecom Ltd (GPT) Telecommunications Licence

The Telecommunications, Radiocommunications and Broadcasting Regulator (TRBR) is writing to you as a current holder of Telecommunications Licence, purchasing leased capacity from the ICL.

Following your formal request via email dated 11th October 2018 requesting revocation of your licence, TRBR wishes to formally inform you that Global Telecom Pacific Ltd telecommunications licence is now revoked as of 30th of November 2018 in accordance with clauses 4.1 and 4.2 of GPT licence.

TRBR notes that for the past few months, Global Pacific Telecom Ltd had not complied and committed to honouring its obligations under clause 1.1 of its licence in providing the required services to its end users.

Prior to this revocation, TRBR has regularly made GPT aware of its need to fully, and at all times, comply with its licence terms and conditions via email and phone call conversation, however failure to do so leads to TRBR revoking your licence.

TRBR wishes to clarify that this licence revocation is made by a mutual agreement and does not, nor will not in the future, restrict, in anyway Mr Edward McGuire, as the owner of Global Pacific Telecom Ltd to re-apply for a licence in the near future.

Yours sincerely

Dalsie Baniala

Telecommunications, Radiocommunications and Radio Broadcasting Regulator